AO3 JINTER HEETING

Helen Thigpen
About 79 registrants attended the winter meecting of A0S on January 24-26, 1975,
in Eufaula. Friday's heavy fon scemed to have srounded the hawks, for members traveling
that afternoon reported thein in unusual frejuency on fence nosts, snags and other low
nerches. Red-tails were by far the predominint species.

Louise licilinstry's interesting slide tall: on her trip to Churchill, Canada,
got the meceting off to u good sturt Friday cvening., Tornado warnings proved no deterrent
to Saturday's carly birders, who were not disappointcd in their search for the Short-e.red
Owl. Nine were {lushed from & marshy area and observed cruising about briefly before
dipping douwn again to hide in the tall grass. &ceing about 37 3lack-crovned Hight llerons
roosting in the trees nearby was an unusual treat for most of us. Ducks were there in
abundance in the coupany of Canada and Snow Geese. :lthough flooding prevented the
scheduled trin to the Georgia side of Tufaula National "fildlife Refuge, a total of nearly
99 speciecs was reported including Osprey, Cattle Igret, Greater Yellowlegs, Bonaparte's
Gull, “hite-crowned Sparrow, in addition to the Blue-gray Gnatcatcher and Solitary Vireo
czlled up by a Screech Owl recording.

The highlight of the weeliend was the buffet dinner meeting at the Holiday Inn,
where Dr. Dan llolliman gave a report on his study of the Clapper Rail in Alabama and the
ecolozy of salt marshes. Iis slide presentation added to the absorbing interest of this
report.

.

A resolution opposing channelization of the Tombigbee River tributaries presented
by Bob Reid was unanimously adopted.
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ANNOUNCING THE 1975 FALL MEETING
OF THE ALABAMA ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY

PLACE - DAUPHIN ISLAND, ALABAMA
DATE - OCTOBER 10, 11, AND 12
HEADQUARTERS - ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF
CONSERVATION
MARINE SCIENCES LAB.






